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A record of Bud Hulburd’s funeral service at the Sheppard Funeral Home in St. 
Louis, MO on March 27, 1950 was kept and stored for years by his sister Betty 
Hulburd-Hine-Alderson. 
 
Only the pages of the funeral service book which contained entries appear 
below.  The lines through the Friends Who Called and the Flowers entries 
indicate that Betty likely responded to these persons with a thank-you note.  The 
Relatives Attending page contained no entries but Betty was clearly in there as 
evidenced by her handwriting in the book as, I presume. was Bud’s father, Dutch 
Hulburd.  I do not know whether Bud’s other living blood relatives, sister Harriet 
and great uncle Ernie Hulburd, attended. 
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